
To the Gurnee District 56 School Board,

The Band Department proposes to run its Summer Lessons program again this year. The 
program consists of 4 lessons taught by area professionals over 4 weeks, and costs $100 for 
students. All of our instructors are officially registered as employees of the district. The lessons 
would occur mid June through mid July. The band department takes responsibility for 
communicating with families regarding scheduling and payment, and all payment is submitted to 
the District Office.

The department’s primary concern is the safety of all participants, and we believe we can run 
this program in a very safe manner. 

We ask that you please approve the program.

Thank you. Please see Glenn Eikenberry for any further questions.

Gurnee 56 Band Department


